
 

Astmoor Primary School 

Accessibility Plan Statement 

 

A full accessibility audit was carried out by Direct Access Consultancy in 

November 2015. The audit addresses and recognises the requirement of the 

Equality Act 2010. It includes recommendations for required remedial actions 

and ongoing monitoring and control measures. 

The full contents of the report and subsequent action plan can be obtained via 

the school office or by emailing the School Business Manager, Mrs Carole 

Craig: sec.astmoor@halton.gov.uk 

 

 


